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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Cost of School Meals 
 
I am writing to let you know that the price of a school meal will go up from £2.10 to 
£2.20 after the half term holiday.  This increase of 5% is in line with NCC school meal 
providers and takes account of rising costs.  It is also the first increase in four years. 
 
The Free School Meal allocation will increase in line with the price of a school dinner. 
The price of individually purchased items will not be increased at the moment; 
however, we need to continue to monitor this very closely. 
 
At £2.20 we still believe that a School meal provides excellent value for money as our 
School Catering Manager constantly seeks to provide a healthy menu at the lowest 
cost. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Fell 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

 


